
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

TO: MISTIK PUBLIC ADVISORY GROUP (PAG) MEMBERS 

FROM: NISKA HODGSON, PLANNING MANAGER 

SUBJECT: SPRING 2020 PUBLIC ADVISORY GROUP MEETING 

DATE: MARCH 18, 2020 

  
  

Dear PAG Members: 

Protecting the health and wellness of our staff, PAG members and the general public is our highest priority.  
Due to the risks associated with large public gatherings during the COVID-19 virus outbreak, Mistik has 
decided to postpone the annual spring PAG meeting until the fall.  Please contact Mistik at any time or visit our 
website (www.Mistik.ca) if you have any questions related to Mistik’s operations.   

Sincerely, 

 

 
Niska Hodgson 
Planning Manager, 
Mistik Management Ltd.           

 

http://www.mistik.ca/
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